

Moscow Centre WANO MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87 FAX: +7 495 376 08 97 info@wanomc.ru

№ MC-19/ 0442 12.04.2019 Pages 1 + 5 + 8

To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP

From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director of WANO Moscow Centre.

Subject: WANO MC Directors' Conference

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please be advised that WANO Moscow Centre (WANO MC) plans on holding its annual Directors' Conference in Minsk, Belarus, from 14-16 May 2019. A WANO MC membership survey conducted during preparations for this conference identified the following topics:

- WANO: 30 Year Anniversary
- WANO in the Contemporary Business Environment
- Engaging 'New' Operators in WANO Business
- Nuclear Plant Life Extension: Summing Up

Please appoint a speaker to address one of the above-listed topics of the conference and ensure that pertinent Russian and English presentations are sent to zavialov@wanomc.ru and klementev@wanomc.ru by no later than 6 May 2019.

WANO MC Directors' Conference agenda and presentation templates are attached hereto.

We hope for continued fruitful cooperation.

Best regards,

Vasily Aksenov
Director
WANO Moscow Centre